
Referrals unavailable
from 1 MAR to 31 AUG 2025 

proud of  what they’re building

CAP Debt Help is
pausing new clients bookings 
between 1 MAR & 31 AUG in 
order to refresh its service 

Whānau you’ve referred to 
us before 1 MAR will continue 
to be supported as normal
Free help continues for 700 households 

On 1 SEPT 2025
CAP Debt Help relaunches 
with availability and a 
refreshed service!

We’d love you to resume referrals to 
CAP Debt Help on 1 September

Note: Our free CAP Money course 

is uninterrupted in this season.

capnz.org/money  
Our team will encourage any new enquiries to Debt Help 

between 1 MAR to 31 AUG to call MoneyTalks.

Exciting updates on Debt Help’s refresh coming in 
AUG 2025 – enabling CAP to serve more New Zealanders.

 resilient whānau
Financially 


